
             
 
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from the Headteacher 

  Thursday 21st December 2023 

     
 
The winter holidays have surely arrived, after what has been a very busy few weeks here at Vicar’s Green. Over  
the last two weeks, the school has been extremely festive with: Christmas parties, the winter fair, our visit from the 
pantomime, winter class performances and Christmas jumper day. It has been wonderful to see the children and staff all 
so happy at the end of the term.  
On Tuesday of this week, we had our delicious Christmas lunch filled with: crackers, Christmas puddings and festive 
music. The hall was an array of different coloured cracker hats and the children enjoyed reading and telling their cheesy 
Christmas jokes to one another. As always, to show our appreciation - which is our value of the month, school staff 
including Senior Leadership Team, served the dinner ladies and the catering team their lunch to say thank you for all of 
their hard work. 
This term we have two of our early year’s staff moving on to new adventures. Miss Bhogal who is our nursery nurse, is 
moving to a new position which is closer to where she lives. Miss Raja who is the teaching assistant in Butterflies class, is 
leaving us to get married. We wish both of them the best of luck in the future! Ms Lord and Mrs Labidi will be replacing 
them from the new year. 
On Wednesday, Ms Lydon and the school councilors organised and delivered all of the generous food packages from our 
families and staff members. The children who went to the food bank came back feeling incredibly proud of themselves 
and all of us at school, and shared their experience with the other children during the prize giving assembly.  
Over the holidays, please ensure that you have the correct uniform ready for the start of the spring term, in particular 
school shoes, and that the school uniform policy on haircuts and hairstyles is followed.  

Wishing all of our families a warm and safe holiday! Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

  See you all back on Tuesday 9th January 2024.                              Warm Regards                              Iman Basu Roy 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

             

 

Photos from Food Bank & Winter Market 


